
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As part of our commitment to your 

safety and well-being, we want to update you on our sanitation practices at [Fitness Center 

Name]. 

In response to the ongoing health concerns, we have implemented enhanced sanitation measures, 

including: 

• Regular deep cleaning of all equipment and communal areas. 

• Increased availability of hand sanitizers throughout the facility. 

• Proper signage to remind everyone about hygiene practices. 

• Staff training on sanitation protocols to ensure a clean environment. 

Your cooperation is essential. We encourage all members to: 

• Wipe down equipment before and after use. 

• Wash hands frequently and use hand sanitizer. 

• Stay at home if feeling unwell. 

Thank you for being a part of our community and for your continued support in keeping our 

fitness center a safe space for everyone. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Fitness Center Name]  

[Contact Information] 


